
CERTIFIED TRANSLATION 
 

Republic of Panama 
Superintendency of Banks 

 
 
 
March 25, 2002 
CIRCULAR No. 009-2003 
 
Mr. General Manager 
In Your Office. 

 
Ref.: Regional Congress for the Prevention of Money 

Laundering and Terrorist Financing.  
 

Manager, Sir:  
 
Given the recent events that have been developing around the war conflict in Iraq, we 
inform you formally that the “Regional Congress for the Prevention of Money Laundering 
and Terrorist Financing”, which would be held on the 1 and 2 of April 2003, has been 
postponed to a new date.  
 
We thank you for the support demonstrated to the activity, but unfortunately, this war 
conflict results an imminent risk for the Congress, since our expositors would come from 
various countries.  
 
There being no further, we remain,  
 
Yours  truly,  
 
Delia Cárdenas 
Superintendent 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
THE ABOVE IS A FAITHFUL TRANSLATION OF THE ORIGINAL DOCUMENT IN 
SPANISH PRESENTED TO ME.  Panama, June 5, 2003.  Mireya Delgado Debali, 
Certified Public Translator, Resolutions No. 209 and 304.  
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